
Mapping Shutoff Valves 

 

The Board of Directors of the Ranchview County Water 

District recently contracted with our water manager, 

Duncan Quigley, to conduct a mapping project of the shutoff 

valves for each property in the subdivision.  Each household 

has two shutoff valves – one for domestic water and the 

other for irrigation water.  The subdivision’s developer did 

not leave a map for these valves.  Some of the valves are 

visible above ground and others, we have discovered, are 

buried a foot or more underground.  The mapping project is a 

proactive effort by the Board to make sure we know where 

every shutoff valve is located so that we can shutoff water 

in the event of an emergency.  So, if you see Duncan in your 

yard trying to locate your shutoff valves, the Board wants 

everyone to know what’s going on.   

 

If you have questions, please call: 

Bob Bennett ((406) 422-9247)  

or Jim Oppedahl ((406) 431-6623) to discuss any concerns.    
 


